
 

 

  
 

  

 

 

   

    
 

 
   

  
 

    

  

   

 
 

 
 

  
  

  
   

   
 

 
  

  
   

   

  
  
   

 

CCPS SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

January 16, 2017 

Present:  Kendra Mihell, Andrea Larsen, Tammi Principi, Laurie Eastman, Erin Holloway, Mike 
Thompson, Tiffany Sutton Taylor, Mimi Wiseman 

Regrets:  Mike Creasey, Sean Dempsey, Tracey Antonioni, Debbie MacKinnon 

1.  Proposed agenda was approved. 

2.  Minutes from the November 21, 2016 meeting were approved. 

3. Discussion Items 

A. Family Skate Day – We are considering Wednesday, February 22nd from 5pm to 6pm.  Kendra 
will follow up with Mike Creasey to work out the details.

B. We did some brainstorming regarding marketing our school.  We recorded our ideas on a 
survey sheet and handed them back to Kendra to add to the staff input she collected. 

C.	 Bingo sign-up sheet for March was passed around.  Kendra will send the calendar around by 
email as well.  We have dates to fill on March 4, 11, 18 and 25 which are Saturdays from 4:30-
6:30.  Future dates include September 2, 9, 13, 16, 23, 30 and November 18, 20 & 25.  They are
also Saturday shifts from 4:30-6:30 except September 13 and November 20 which are late 
nights from 10:30pm – 12:30am.  We will work on filling these as it gets closer to the dates. 

4. Information 

The KimberCreations sign draw at our Christmas Concert raised $237.00 and our bake sale raised
$800. 

The sale of the NHL Package raffle tickets will be open until February 24.  The draw will take place on 
February 27. 

The Copper Cliff CAN is hosting the banner contest again this year with the theme of “Celebrating
Canada’s 150th birthday”.  Students have begun working on their entries. 

The grade 4/5 class will be going to Adanac for a day of downhill skiing.  The grade 6-8 class will be
taking a bus to Horseshoe Valley for a day of downhill skiing, cross-country skiing or tubing. We 
received some funding from the Outdoor Education Grant that will help with the cost of the trip.
Families will pay for any rental equipment needed. 

The grade 7/8 class will be doing a Little Caesar’s fundraiser that will offer $5.00 from each kit sold 
toward their year-end trip.  The date of the campaign is yet to be determined. 

Kendra has ordered 30 more Chrome books from our bingo proceeds and we will be receiving 10 new 
iPads from a grant application. 

5. Mark Your Calendar 

•	 PA Day February 3rd 

•	 Family Day Holiday February 20th 

•	 Report cards go home February 22nd 

Next meeting will be Monday, February 19 at 7:00pm in the library. 


